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Madden, Melissa; Chamberlain, Justin; Curtis, Bob; Oliveros, Jim; RuizLE@hillsboroughcounty.org;
Newsome, Kaitlyn; Tafuni, Steven; Townsel, Michael

Hillsborough Southeast County Landfill Groundwater Laboratory Analytical Electronic Files (WACS
41193)

41193_20210108_SWzdd.zip; RE: Extension Request for Groundwater Reporting

On behalf of the Hillsborough County Solid Waste Management Division (SWMD), SCS Engineers is submitting the
attached Southeast County Landfill (SCLF) ADaPT groundwater data from the January 28, 2021 analytical report. The
preliminary groundwater samples were collected on January 8, 2021 in accordance with the November 20, 2020
notification to initiate Evaluation Monitoring at the SCLF for groundwater monitoring wells TH-22A, TH-83, and TH-84.
These files are being submitted in accordance with FDEP’s March 29, 2021 approval (attached) for a 30-day extension to
submit preliminary groundwater reporting. A report summarizing the preliminary groundwater analytical results will be
submitted to FDEP no later than April 28, 2021.

Please contact us at 813-955-4906 should you have any questions.

Thank you,

Kollan

Kollan Spradlin, PE, CHMM
Senior Project Professional

SCS Engineers

3922 Coconut Palm Drive, Suite 102
Tampa, Florida 33619

813-804-6706 (W)
813-955-4906 (C)

KSpradlin@scsengineers.com

Driven by Client Success
WWW.scsengineers.com

Please note that | will be primarily working remotely through 2021. The best way to reach me is my cell phone.



